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Beau, Saar, Rock Hard Motors 

After the meeting today members of the Optimist 
Club visited Rock Hard Motors in Treynor to learn 
more about their Auto Restoration Business.  The 
focus is on classic cars.  Please check their web 
site for more information:  
www.rockhardmotors.com  

 
Beau Saar, Rock Hard Motors 

 
Meeting Minutes 

Keith Denton, President, conducted the meeting 
of the Treynor Optimist Club on January 27, 
2018. Minutes were taken by Dee Guttau. There 
were 16 members present. The meeting began 
with humor by Gary Funkhouser and Chad Guttau 
followed by the pledge of allegiance.  Dale 
Willenborg offered the prayer.  
Kirk Vorthmann, won the 50/50 drawing. Gene 
Seran won the attendance prize but was not 
present.  
Chad Guttau donated to the Youth Fund for his 
legislative time in Des Moines. Kirk Vorthmann 
contributed for his granddaughter, Ashlyn’s 
performance in volleyball.  Keith Denton 

contributed for physical therapy helping his 
shoulder pain.   
Reminder:  The Jr. Optimists are having a food 
collection on Sunday at 1 PM.  The Jr Optimists 
are involved with Keep Kids Alive and a new 
focus on internet safety. 
Optimists were reminded that Sat., March 10 is 
the Zone 1,2,3,4 District Meeting at the CB 
Library from 9:15 AM – 4 PM.  Registration is 
free, but please register online by Feb. 6 to 
reserve yourself and to request a box lunch.  
There will be a free-will donation for the lunch.  
www.iowaoptimist.org.  Click on Events to 
register. 
The Optimists sponsor two school contests.  The 
topic for Oratory Contest for 8th graders is “Where 
Are My Roots of Optimism?”  The topic for the 
Essay Contest for Seniors is “Can Society 
Function Without Respect?” 

Under new business President Keith talked about 
the need for new members.  Every member is 
asked to invite one guest next week. 
Come join us for fun, fellowship, and interesting 
programs!  Optimist Club meetings run from 8-9 
AM each Saturday morning at the Treynor 
Community Building (Legion Room).  The coffee 
is always on and donuts are served. 
 

Board Meeting 
After the Optimist meeting and tour, the board 
met to set the can kennel calendar.  Below is the 
schedule for the remainder of 2018.  Because of 
the increased number of requests, it was voted to 
reduce the After Prom Committee collection to 
one four week time period rather than two in the 
future. (Dates indicated are sorting dates.) 
Feb 7, 21  Cheerleaders 
Mar 7, 21  Treynor Dance Team 
Apr 4,18 Silver Key Feeders 4-H 
May 2,16 Zion Youth – Summer Games trip 
My 30-Ju 13  St. Paul Youth – Mission trip 
Ju 27-Jul 11  Treynor Football program 
Jul 25,Aug 8  Cardinal Core 

http://www.treynoroptimist.org/
http://www.iowaoptimist.org/


Ag 22,Sep 5 Treynor Girl Scouts 
Sept 19  Treynor National Honor Society (2 

wks) 
Oct 3  Studio 7 Competition Team (2 wks) 
Oct 17,31  Boy Scouts 729 
Nov 14, 28  Cub Scouts 
Dec 12, 26  After Prom 
 
Kingisms – Sayings of our friend, Duane King: 

• Eat right, stay fit and die anyway! 
• To make a long story short, don’t tell it. 
• Behind every successful man is a woman 

who is surprised! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Calendar 
  Feb. 7  -   Can Kennel Sorting - Cheerleaders 
  Feb. 10 – Regional Optimist Meeting – CB Library 
      
Birthdays 
  Feb 13 –  Gary Funkhouser   
   Mar 2 –  Ward Chambers 
  
Anniversaries 
    Mar 4 –  Gene & Erika Seran 
  
Programs  

February -    Chad Guttau 
March –        Dale Willenborg 
April -  Gary Funkhouser 

 
Speakers  
   Feb. 3 -   Kori Nelson, Midlands Humane Society 
   Feb 17 – Mary Mosely, State Auditor 
               

 
 

Judy Guttau, Editor, 31107 Dogwood Rd, Treynor, IA 51575   
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